Gemini System Update
FY24-02

Release Version: 2.24.0
Release Date: 8/31/2023
External Release Notes

We are continually striving to improve the Gemini experience for you. Your feedback, received through our weekly
employer forums or communications with Employer Services or Accounting stafft, is incorporated into the application as
it is developed. Gemini System Updates are provided with each new release to keep you informed by providing a
summary of new features, improvements to existing features, resolved issues and known issues in the latest version of
Gemini. Occasionally we may also include "tips and tricks" and "coming soon" items as well.

What's Changed

Back Wages (BW) Payment Reason has been disabled: The BW (Back Wages) payment reason
has been removed and will no longer appear in the payment reason drop downs. If you currently
have used BW for FY2023-2024, please do an adjustment to correct the payment reason to a current
payment reason. This will remove issues when you complete your Annual Certification for FY2023-
2024.

Coming Soon

Email address required for new members: New member welcome packets are distributed via
email. To ensure successful delivery, an email address will be required when a new member is
reported. Please be prepared to provide an email address for any new member as well as for
members who may not have an email address on file. Once provided to TRS, updates to an email
address can only be made by the member via their online TRS account.

If you have questions, concerns or feedback you would like to share, please email employers@trsil.org for reporting
items or accounting@trsil.org for accounting items.

TEACHERS' RETIREMENT SYSTEM

Follow us: n B https://www.trsil.org | employers@trsil.org

This email is from the Teachers' Retirement System of the State of Illinois (TRS). Please do not unsubscribe to this service.
While TRS is required to provide the option to unsubscribe, we are also required by law to provide information to all
employers for reporting purposes.
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